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WATER SERVICE IMPROVEMENTS COMING

Thank you for your patience while KC Water worked through a contractor issue. A new contractor has 
been engaged to complete the water main replacement project begun in your area last fall. 
This project replaces about one mile of break-prone 24-inch, 8-inch, and 6-inch of pre-stressed 
concrete pressure pipe, cast iron pipe, and ductile iron pipe with more durable and in some cases larger 
ductile iron pipe. Work will resume in a few days and will be completed as quickly as possible. Not only 
will the neighborhood receive new water mains, but also we will restore driveways, sidewalks, curbs, 
gutters and lawns to their original condition.
Construction work may be temporarily disruptive, but the project will improve water distribution 
reliability, increase the amount of water that can be conveyed, and enhance fire protection.

Stalled Project to Be Finished by New Contractor

Along NW Waukomis Drive from NW 
Englewood Road to NW 64th St.



Sources: Esri, HERE, Garmin,
USGS, Intermap, INCREMENT P,
NRCan, Esri Japan, METI, Esri
China (Hong Kong), Esri Korea,
Esri (Thailand), NGCC, (c)
OpenStreetMap contributors, and
the GIS User Community
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WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT ALONG WAUKOMIS DR.
NW ENGLEWOOD RD TO NW 62TH ST.

KANSAS CITY, CLAY  COUNTY, MISSOURI
Project No. 80001988

NW 62ND ST

WHAT’S HAPPENING?
KC Water covers 319 square miles of Kansas City 
with an intricate network of nearly 2,800 miles of 
water pipelines, control valves, storage tanks, pump 
stations, and more. Some of that infrastructure is 
more than a century old.
This project is part of a comprehensive master 
plan to reduce water main breaks, increase 
reliability, and enhance fire protection. By keeping 
the system up to date, Kansas Citians will have 
improved service now and sustainable water service 
for generations to come.

THANK YOU!
These are important water infrastructure improvements for you, 
your neighbors, and the City. We are grateful for your patience, 
cooperation and support as we upgrade Kansas City together.

HOW WILL THIS AFFECT ME?
•  Streets or traffic lanes may be temporarily closed, 

but you will be able to drive to your property.
•  Large equipment will create noise and dust, which 

will be controlled.
•  Water service will be shut off for brief periods. You 

will get advance notice.
•  If your water meter is inside, we will move it 

outside.
•  We will restore the street, curbs, driveways and 

sidewalks. We will restore lawn as the season 
permits.

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT
Along Waukomis Drive from NW Englewood Road to NW 64th St. 

www.kcwater.us

HOW CAN I LEARN MORE?
•  Visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects and click on “Water Main Replacement: Along Waukomis 

Drive from NW Englewood Road to NW 64th Street.”
•  Contact Nick Kisner, Project Manager, Site Rite Construction Co., 816-520-3063 or nkisner@siterite1.com
•  Contact David Miller, Resident Inspector, KC Water, 816-797-6819 or David.miller@kcmo.org
•  Contact Jerry Stevens, Project Manager, KC Water, 816-513-0446 or Jerald.stevens@kcmo.org


